
9 Chelford Drive
Kingsmead
Northwich
Cheshire
CW9 8XP

Asking Price
£475,000

457-459LondonRoad,Davenham,Cheshire,CW98NH
www.jlordandco.com

T:01606351133
E:sales@jlordandco.com

Wehavepreparedthesesalesparticularsasageneralguidetogiveabroaddescriptionoftheproperty.Theyarenotintendedtoconstitutepartofanofferor
contract.Wehavenotcarriedoutastructuralsurveyandtheservices,appliancesandspecificfittingshavenotbeentested.Allphotographs,measurements,floorplans
anddistancesreferredtoaregivenasaguideonlyandshouldnotberelieduponforthepurchaseofcarpetsoranyotherfixturesorfittings.CouncilTaxbandsare
givenasaguideonlyandshouldbecheckedandconfirmedbyyourSolicitorpriortoexchangeofcontracts.
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Entrance Hal lway
A light and spacious entrance hallway which perfectly sets the tone for this well presented home.
With fresh neutral decor and stylish oak flooring, the entrance hallway features oak doors into all
the principal ground floor rooms as well as access into the integral double garage. A staircase
leads up to the galleried landing which has a window to the front elevation and a built-in
cupboard. Oak doors lead into all four bedrooms.

Family Room
13'8" x 9'1"
This excellent size second reception room has a window overlooking the pleasant front aspect; it
lends itself to a variety of uses but is currently used as a snug/family room.

Kitchen/Uti l i ty Room
17'7" x 11'9"
The spacious kitchen/breakfast room has recently been re-styled to incorporate a fantastic range
of storage options provided by fitted units, roller shuttered shelving and walnut veneered wall
cupboards complemented by Quartz and Granite work tops and Porcelain tiled flooring, that
together blend perfectly to provide a contemporary feel to this light, bright room. A range of
high-quality integrated appliances include Siemens American style fridge/freezer, Neff double
ovens, Neff coffee machine, and microwave oven, Siemens Dishwasher, Neff four ring halogen hob
with feature g lass and sta in less-stee l extractor cover . The ki tchen a lso prov ides
dining/entertaining space with a breakfast bar style table. The kitchen has a window overlooking
the rear garden and a lead through into the Utility Room. The utility room is open plan off the
kitchen and is fitted with matching white units with Quartz work tops over space and plumbing
for a washing machine and tumble dryer. A door leads out to the side of the property.

Lounge
14'4" x 14'1"
Perfectly located with sliding patio doors providing views of the landscaped rear garden, this
generous main reception room has Oak flooring and a central hole-in-the-wall style, remote
controlled, gas living flame fire complemented by stylish decor in neutral tones.

Downstairs W/C
Recently re-styled with striking contemporary tiling to the walls and floor and feature vertical
radiator the downstairs cloakroom has a white suite comprising; W/C and wall mounted wash
hand basin.

Bedroom One
14'6" x 11'4"
An excellent size master bedroom overlooking the pleasant front aspect of the property. The
room offers two sets of fitted wardrobes that provide a variety of storage options. A door leads
into the en suite shower room.

En Suite Shower Room
Fitted with a white heritage style suite comprising; W/C, wash basin and shower with glass folding
doors complemented by chrome fittings including a ladder style radiator. There is an opaque
window to the side elevation.

Bedroom Two
12'10" x 9'6"
A second double bedroom overlooking the rear garden, with fresh neutral decor, modern wood
effect flooring and fitted wardrobes.

Bedroom Three
9'4" x 7'8"
Again, with fresh neutral decor this good size third bedroom overlooks the rear garden and has
modern wood effect flooring.

Bedroom Four
9'4" x 6'9"
The fourth bedroom is located overlooking the rear garden and has immaculate neutral decor.

Bathroom
Recently modernised to incorporate; bath with drench style shower and separate handheld
shower attachment, glass shower screen, W/C and wash basin complemented by stylish wall and
floor tiling and chrome fittings including brushed chrome radiator. There is a window to the side
elevation.

Outs ide
The property sits on a particularly generous plot, to the front is a well-maintained lawn and
hedgerows to both side boundaries. Paved paths lead around the front and both sides of the
property. A driveway provides parking for several cars and leads to the integral double garage
through an electric roller door. To the rear is a thoughtfully landscaped garden that benefits from
a good degree of privacy. There is a substantial paved terrace which has steps leading up to an
immaculately maintained lawn bordered by railway sleepers and an attractive selection from
shrubs and plants. The rear garden is fenced to all boundaries.


